MAHARAJADHIRA] UDAY CHAND WOMEN'S COLLEGE
Notice No. -007

Dated: 05.01.2023

This is 10 notify all concerned that as directed by the Govt of West Bengal, we are observing Students’
Week on and from 05.01.2023(since we have received the notification just a day back) We request the
Teachers, NT Staff, IQAC, NSS, NCC and all other wings/departments to take initiatives for the
programmes. We had a programme by NSS and also another by 1QAC on 05.01.2023.0n 06 012023, we
shall have a Quiz programme and a programme on Credit Card facilities and Scholarships. On Saturday,
07.01.2023 we shall have a cultural programme to be conducted by IQAC. We request all members
concerned to participate’'organize different programmes as per their convenience.
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